Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
June 20, 2013

The meeting opened at 7:05. In attendance were: Wanda Savary, Charlene
Price, Jennifer Gady, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell

Jennifer distributed agenda
Distributed minutes for May. Accepted as written by unanimous vote

Earl presented the treasurer's report. He is sitting in for Jack, who is
the hospital

Marilyn presented the coordinator's report

Marilyn contacted Ray Pickles (CMW group). They are having
funding problems also. Discussion held

Home Depot donated a compost bin. So far we have collected about
$80 in raffle funds. The drawing will be around July 4th.

Marilyn met with Sal Pina (CEDA). We may be able to get some
grant money, one time deal. Will need to meet and request funding in
July

Marilyn will also ask SEMASS for assistance

Marilyn checked with the State to see if they have funding. She was
told no.

Marilyn checked with WCTV. They will put us on TV prior to the
Town meeting in the fall. Discussions held

Meeting adjourned at 7:58
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